
   
 

   
 

 

Royal Manor Health Care Patient Participation Group (PPG)  

5th July 2023 
Gatehouse Surgery 

 

Notes of Meeting 

  Action 

1 
 

Welcome and apologies 
Present: Roy, Karen, Stuart, Pam and Lindsay 
 

 

2 
 

Practice Update: 
Dr Hope is staying with us as a salaried GP. 
Dr Ninham is no longer a partner but has remained with us a salaried GP. 
Dr Bodger – final year trainee GP is joining us in August. 
Mike Hope is leaving us at the end of July. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3 
 

Barge – Update from council handed out and the clarification that our clinical staff 
will not be looking after the patients. 

 
 

4 
Patient uptake – would be interesting to know how many visitors have to register 
as temporary residents  

Lindsay to do 
report on this 

5 

Flu Clinic – this year we will be running two big flu clinics, one on the 7th October 
for the over 65’s and vulnerable. One on the 28th October for children and to Mop 
up those who missed the 7th. 
 
Looking for someone from this group to come and speak with patients during the 
clinic – Pam has said she is happy to do this although another volunteer would be 
beneficial to join her. Hopefully we can recruit some more members this way. 

 

6 PPG recruitment – suggest a member of boots chemist would like to join? 
Lindsay to 
approach 

7 
Contact Free Portland News – send in a positive letter for patients’ information 
and see if they publish for us. 

Lindsay  

8 
Facebook – discussed doing monthly updates on Facebook – good idea, we will 
put this in place. 

RMHC 

 DoNM – 6th September 2023 – Gatehouse Surgery 1.30pm 
 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

  


